
Tillamook County Board of Commissioners 
201 Laurel Avenue, Tillamook, OR  97141 

Phone: 503-842-3403 

 

 

Erin D. Skaar, Chair 

Mary Faith Bell, Vice-Chair 

David Yamamoto, Commissioner 

 
 

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 

 
October 11, 2023 
 
Jeff Schons & Mary Jones 
Pelican Brewery 
c/o Nestucca Ridge Development 
P. O. Box 189 
Pacific City, OR 97135 
 
Dear Jeff & Mary: 

 
As you may remember, the Association of Oregon Counties holds an annual conference in the fall and all 
attending counties contribute locally made samples of products to serve at “The Taste of Oregon” event. 
We have always proudly served your donated products at this event and would appreciate the opportunity 
to be able to do so again this year.  
 
At the conference event, all the participating counties in Oregon are given a table to show off the best 
quality products their county has to offer. There is friendly rivalry about which county has the best 
products. Every year we have those who attend tell us the products from the Pelican Brewery are their 
favorite and are very highly regarded.   
 
If you are able to donate again this year, we would be very appreciative. Our Executive Assistant, Isabel 
Gilda will follow up with you on November 10, or you can contact her directly at 503-842-3431  
 
Thank you for your generosity and continued support of Tillamook County. It is always a pleasure to help 
further spread the name of Pelican Brewery. 

 

  

Sincerely, 
 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS FOR TILLAMOOK COUNTY, OREGON 

 
 
_______________________   _______________________     _________________________ 
Erin D. Skaar, Chair     Mary Faith Bell, Vice-Chair        David Yamamoto, Commissioner 

 


